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The Electoral Literacy Club had organised a ‘Vote for India ‘Campaign on 3rd March, 2023 

as part of their yearly Voter Awareness programme to instil within the students the spirit of 

democracy and drive the message of  ‘Power of One Vote’. As part of the programme 

students were engaged in meaningful discussions on civic responsibility - the significance of 

voting, emphasizing the impact of individual participation on shaping the future of the nation. 

This time the club members had prepared a model of the EVM machine for the purpose of 

demonstration. The Electoral Literacy Club thus continues to promote electoral awareness 

amongst the students with a view to foster civic engagement and encourage the youth to 

make informed choices during elect           
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